
P-0670-001

As discussed in the DEIS, a replacement bridge over the Columbia River

will include dramatically improved bicycle and pedestrian facilities by

providing:

A new 16-foot multi-use pathway over the Columbia River completely

separated from vehicle traffic due to the design of the Stacked Transit

Highway Bridge; protections from traffic noise, exhaust and debris for

pedestrians and bicyclists on the river crossing; more direct connections

on each side of the river, consisting of stairs, ramps, and elevators, as

well as pathway extensions that connect in with existing or planned

facilities and public transit; many new or enhanced sidewalks, bike lanes,

and crosswalks near the bridge and throughout the project area; and

these costs are integrated with project costs, as in many cases the same

infrastructure serves multiple modes. The bikeway across the river, for

example, is underneath the deck of the north bound bridge.

 

P-0670-002

Most of the bicycle and pedestrian facilities included in the LPA are

integrated with bridge structure, making it difficult to precisely assign

costs between transportation modes. However, in response to questions

such as yours, an estimate of these costs has been developed and may

be requested from the CRC office.

 

P-0670-003

Please refer to Chapter 4 of the FEIS for a description of the current

plans for funding construction and operation of the LPA. This discussion

provides an updated assessment of likely funding sources for this

project, though it is not common practice to receive funding

commitments prior to completion of the alternative selection process. As

described in the FEIS, project funding is expected to come from a variety

of local, state, and federal sources, with federal funding and tolls

providing substantial revenue for the construction.  As Oregon and
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Washington businesses and residents will benefit from the project’s

multi-modal improvements, both states have been identified as

contributors to the project.  As jurisdictions on both sides of the river

seek to encourage non-auto travel, tolls are not anticipated for bikes,

pedestrians, and transit users. Lastly, CRC assumes funds allocated to

other projects and purposes would remain dedicated to those projects

and purposes.

 

P-0670-004

See response to P-0670-002. At this time, no calculation for a cost per

bicycle mile exists.

 

P-0670-005

Thank you for taking the time to submit your comments on the I-5 CRC

DEIS.
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